
Tumbleweed is committed to providing an engaging enriching environment that will promote
academic and social excellence for all students.

Site Council Agenda

March 1, 2023 from 3:30 - 4:15 pm

Purpose: The Tumbleweed site council is a group of teachers, parents, and classified employees that work with
the principal to develop, review and evaluate school improvement programs and school budgets.

3:30 Call to Order….Kimberly Gessner

3:31  Roll Call….Rula Prock

3:32 Reading and Approval of Minutes from February (see below)….Rula Prock

3:35 Public Participation….Brian Camilli

3:40 Old Business

Staffing

Read to Succeed - January & February Incentive

Tax Credits:
● Field Trips - 3rd grade & 5th Grade - paid busing
● Undesignated - received desks for next school year - 60

3:45  New Business

School Goals for 23-24 School year - Integrated Action Plan - Submitted w/ ADE - in review by District

● Instruction - Lesson planning - whole group & small group based on data
● Climate & Culture - PBIS
● Family & Community Engagement - increasing opportunities for families

Undesignated Tax Credit



● Stop Signs for the Cross walks - currently using signs that are not regularly flashing, safety focus for
students crossing at Laurel lane & 39th Avenue

○ 2 stop signs @ $640.74 or a maximum of $750.00 for tax and shipping purposes.

ASA - Prock

PTO Updates - Seeley

Tumbleweed Site Council

Meeting Minutes

Feb. 1, 2023
Call to order

The regular meeting of the Tumbleweed Site Council began at 3:30 pm on Feb. 1, 2023.

1. Roll Call

The following members were present: Kim Gessner, Anne Barsness, Rula Prock, Brian Camilli,
Traci Auten and Erika Seeley.

We welcome Traci Auten as a new member of our Site Council and look forward to working
with her.

2. Minutes

We discussed and approved the minutes from our last meeting.

3. Public Participation

Equipment has been purchased from our “Game On” fundraiser held earlier this school year.
Coach Camilli has the equipment he needs and the rest of the items will be shared with
teachers for classroom use.

4. Old Business
· TU Teachers are fully staffed.  We are still interviewing for a 1:1 assistant.
· Next week Mrs. Gessner will attend the staffing meeting to learn what the
district projects our needs will be in the fall.
· The reading incentive for January is “Reading is Snow Much Fun!” The
literacy cart went to the classrooms and students who reached their goal were
able to choose prizes or coupons as a reward. We are striving to build the love of
reading daily in our students.
· The CNA information has been reviewed and organized to determine what
the targeting goals will be for the upcoming school year. The focus will be on the
following three goals. 1) Instruction, 2) Climate/Culture, 3) Family and Community
Engagement.



5. New Business
Mrs. Gessner reports that due to the rising cost of all products we will only be
able to purchase half of what we anticipated with our undesignated tax funds.
Site Council voted to approve the use of up to $1,000.00 towards the purchase of
music stands to be used in the music class.

6. ASA

Mrs. Prock reports that ASA is off to a great start. Many of our classes are filled to capacity.
Students from KG, 2-6 grades are being serviced this session.  March 9 is scheduled to be a
Parent/Guardian Day at ASA. Students will engage with their families in fun science activities
during their ASA classes this day.

7. PTO
PTO is partnering with Eegee’s for a fundraiser night during our late night conference
day. PTO will also provide dinner from Eegee’s to teachers that same evening.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:16 pm.


